
8 June 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
YEAR 8 PARENTS EVENING 
 
I would like to invite you to attend the Year 8 parents evening, which has been arranged for 
Wednesday 17 June 2015.  
 
From 4pm you are invited to Room 5CR next to the sports hall to collect your child’s report; this will 
enable you to read the report before meeting subject staff. Light refreshments will be available 
throughout the evening. 
 
From 4.30pm-6.30pm Year 8 teaching staff, form tutors and senior staff will be available to meet 
with you in the sports hall. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information. I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

K Wilkes 

 
Miss K Wilkes 
Progress Leader for Year 8 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Name:……………………………………………………………………………………………………Form:…………………………………… 
 
I am able/unable* to attend parents evening on Wednesday 17 June 2015 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 

 


